
FUNDRAISING FOR THE FUTURE!
We are delighted that spooky disco made a whopping £1706.25 in October. 

Thanks to everyone who supported us - we are well on our way towards
reaching our £15,000 target for this year.  

Last year, the PTFA raised an incredible £12,601 for the school due to your
generosity but we want to beat it this year because we have high ambitions

that benefit all of our children. 

Each year, the money we raise enables us to pay for the school minibus,
the Image Theatre visits, new starter packs, Christmas class presents and leavers 
hoodies as well contributing towards school trips each year.  We also bought 30 
new tablets for the school last year and during half term the PTFA paid for the 

wonderful new stage lighting in the hall. Expect to be dazzled at this year's 
Christmas productions.

We look forward to your continued support,
especially with all the exciting Christmas events coming up:

29th - 30th of Nov: Christmas Tree Festival at St Andrews Church
13th Dec - Elfridges Christmas Shop

19th Dec - Christmas Fayre after school

 


